
MINUTES 

Tri-Town Beach Commission Meeting 

January 11, 2011 

 
Present: Betty Orloski, Bill Skroski, Sue Monahan, Sharyn Paciorek 
Absent: Dana Lavigne, Edie Ostrowski 
 
 
All present agreed to increase pay rate $.50 per hour for all employees. No raises have 
been given in 5 years and all agreed that we need a competitive wage to obtain and retain 
quality employees. All approved budget. Sue will type and get to Bill tomorrow so he can 
present to towns. 
 
Permit Application: Bill and Sharyn discussed last year’s process. Bill will get tomorrow. 
 
Betty will start to advertise for summer help, with flyers and town tv stations, as well as 
the Greenfield Recorder. 
 
Sharyn has received a phone call from Whately Selectman Jonathon Edwards, stating he 
disapproves of how the beach is run and disliking our hiring practices. We discussed how 
we hire the summer help and questioned the grounds for such a call. He should present 
any concerns to the board at a meeting, due to Open Meeting Law requirements. She told 
him to attend a Beach Commissioners meeting and he has not. 
 
 
NEXT MEETING SCHEDULED: 
March 1, 2012 6:30 pm. Deerfield Town Hall. 
 
AGENDA: Personell, opening dates and maintenance issues. 
  


